From: <u>Authorisation Section</u>

To: s 47F

Cc: ; Authorisation Section

Bcc: s 47F

Subject: RE: Authorisation concerns

Date: Tuesday, 1 August 2023 9:44:20 AM

Attachments: image001.gif image002.gif

Dear s 47F

The AEC Chief Legal Officer has asked that I contact you on his behalf following on from your email request dated 31 July 2023.

If you can provide us with a contact phone number, I am happy to discuss your concerns with you. Alternatively, you can email us at authorisationsection@aec.gov.au setting out your questions/enquiry.

Kind regards,

s 47F

Regulatory Law | Legal Services Branch

Australian Electoral Commission

This email may contain legal advice that is subject to legal professional privilege. Care should be taken to avoid unintended waiver of that privilege. The Australian Electoral Commission's Chief Legal Officer should be consulted prior to any decision to disclose the existence or content of any advice contained in this email to a third party.

From: s 47F

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 11:51 AM

To: Authorisation Section <authorisationsection@aec.gov.au>

Cc: s 47F

Subject: Authorisation concerns

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi

My team is working on the referendum and our client has advised us of this breach notice.

Could you please provide a name and phone number for the best AEC team member for us to discuss this with?

Thanks

s 47F